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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Reminder – Custody issues 
during COVID-19  

 
 For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 8, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2021) The 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force (Task Force) would like 
to remind Kahnawa’kehró:non that it does not get involved in 
custody or related issues between separated parents or 
blended families. While these issues can become extremely 
difficult during COVID-19 times, parents experiencing 
problems should contact their lawyer or seek alternative 
methods of resolving family conflicts.    
 
For further information please click the link below, published 
by Kahnawà:ke Shakotiia'takehnhas Community Services. 
 
https://www.kscs.ca/sites/default/files/field/file-
attachment/june_2020_pandemic_0.pdf 
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